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January 10, 1992 TO: PENSION COMMITTEE NO. 3-92 RE: PROPOSED INSTITUTE QUARTERLY
PENSION QUESTIONNAIRE __________________________________________________________ The
Institute is developing a quarterly questionnaire designed to collect from its members
detailed information concerning retirement plan assets invested in open-end funds. Please
review the attached draft questionnaire, which we will discuss at the upcoming Pension
Committee meeting. Kathy D. Ireland Associate Counsel - Pension Attachment
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